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Monsanto Research Corp. License No. SNM-567
Dayton Laboratory
ATTN: Robert L. Schimmel

Manager
1515 Nicholas Road
P. O. Box 8, Station B
Dayton, Ohio 45407

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated March 19, 1980 providing additional
information on "what considerations have been given to generic problems
related to the shipping container" as described on page 4 of our letter
dated February 12, 1980 regarding the February 12, 1980 special inspec-
tion of NRC License SNM-567 at Monsanto Research Corp.

We have no further questions regarding your response.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

'

A. B. Davis, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials

Safety Branch

cc: Robert Taylor, Production
Dept. Manager
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